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"Here is a screenshot of the horrendous traffic incident we had last week here in
Portsmouth. A sewer pipe burst and there was a traffic accident. It shut down the traffic for
many hours on the day and had an after effect till Monday this week. 
It shows clearly that our city and surroundings cannot cope with any construction work of
the scale of the Aquind Interconnector, not even just for weeks or months if not longer. 

Sent from my phone
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